
GAAA - EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYMENT     GAAA 

 

 The board will make every attempt to hire its employees on the basis of their ability and 

needs of the district. 

 The district will be an equal opportunity employer and will not discriminate in its 

employment policies as required by various titles of federal and state laws.  Inquiries regarding 

compliance with any title may be directed to the Superintendent of Schools, at 2020 N. 

Independence, P.O. Box 547, Beloit, Kansas, (785) 738-3261, or to the Director of the Office for 

Civil Rights, Department of Health, Education and Welfare, Washington, D.C. 

 

 Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act 

 The superintendent shall develop administrative guidelines in compliance with the rules 

and regulations as promulgated by the Department of Health, Education and Welfare. 

 

APPROVED:  September 13, 1976 

AMENDED:   May 13, 1996 

AMENDED:   November 13, 2000 

REVIEWED AND APPROVED:  February 13, 2012 

 


